
Preparing the industry for promulgation - Training, training 
and more training!  

Since the publishing of the redraft of the DoH regulations in December 2017, the CTFA has 
been disseminating details on the requirements in an effort to prepare the industry for the 
upcoming mandatory requirements.  

Through engagement with the Regulator and industry it was clear that there was a gap in 
terms of the industry’s understanding of various aspects of compliance.  

CTFA has organised various interventions in 2019 with an aim to explore and train on the 
various articles of the draft regulations as well as all other associated requirements that 
industry will have to establish within their individual companies to remain compliant with 
their product portfolio.   

SAVE THE DATES 
❑ Product Labelling & Claims Substantiation – 29 May 2019

❑ Responsible Person & Components of a PIF – 24 July 2019

❑ GMP in Cosmetic Industry:

❑ Johannesburg – Part 1 & 2 – 14 August 2019

❑ Durban & Cape Town - Part 1 & 2 – August 2019 (tbc)

❑ Safety Assessor Seminar – 5 September 2019

❑ CTFA Breaking Barriers Summit – 16 & 17 October 2019
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EXECUTIVE COUNCIL: M. Hobbs (Chairperson) G. Antoine (Vice Chairperson), J. Knowlton, N. Kalla, M Hukamdad, 
P. Pillay, T Gordon Bennet, W. Van Niekerk, W. van Wyk, A. Pimentel (Executive Director)

http://www.ctfa.co.za
mailto:info@ctfa.co.za

